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ASSESSMENTS or SERVICES 

 
OCTOBER 2, 2017 

 
Effective September 25, 2017, the ProviderConnect platform has been 
updated.  You will see minor changes on the screens.  
 

 When requesting ABA Assessments or Services within 
ProviderConnect, providers will be asked “Are you requesting ABA 
services for a member with a behavioral health diagnosis?”   
Previously, this specifically referenced an Autism Spectrum Disorder 
diagnosis.   

 

 
**An Autism Spectrum Disorder diagnosis is still required despite this 

change.** 
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 Previously, when requesting an ABA assessment, a drop down menu 
was used to select how many hours were being requested to 
complete the assessment. With the revisions to ProviderConnect, the 
requested hours will only be identified in the Requested Services 
portion of your assessment authorization request, as shown below. 

 

 
 

 

Providers are always welcome to attend the ProviderConnect 
training. Select ABA Provider Trainings below for the training 

schedule and link for registration.  
 

ABA Provider Trainings 
 

Questions may be sent to Josh Carlson @ 
peter.carlson@beaconhealthoptions.com. 

http://maryland.beaconhealthoptions.com/autism/autism-training.html
mailto:peter.carlson@beaconhealthoptions.com

